Parkgate Medical Centre
Patient Participation Group (PPG) Meeting Minutes
18th April 2012 
Attendees 
Blake Foster, Annetta Harvey
Apologies
Jackie Frost, Brian Milns 
	Previous Meeting Minutes
	Blake discussed the minutes of the last meeting
	

	Work Plan
	· 2012 Patient Questionnaire
· No further suggestions have been received from the group however NHS Rotherham have put a questionnaire forward for the use of all Rotherham practices
· Sample enclosed
	



	News From The Practice
	· Our new Foundation Doctor has started with the practice and will be with us for 4 months his name is Dr Andrew Slattery
· We have recently been recruiting for a new receptionist and are hoping to have someone in place very soon
· The practice has recently agreed to purchasing a new phone system this should be in place in the next couple of months and we will then return to having a Rotherham number instead of 0845, more details will be published around the practice nearer the time.
· From May Parkgate medical centre will be having a health channel tv put up in the waiting room.
· ECG’s will soon be available at Thorogate medical centre as well as Parkgate.
	

	Next Meeting
	Wednesday 27th June 2012 5:30 PM at Parkgate Medical Centre
	


 
If you have any Agenda suggestions for the next meeting please forward them to Blake prior to the meeting so that information can be looked up in advance.
Tel: 08451 252 336
Email: blake.foster@gp-c87013.nhs.uk 
